
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Board of Respiratory 

Care Examiners and to the general public of the possible presence of a quorum of Board Members may be 

present on Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday, August 26 through August 28, 2019 from 8:00AM to 5:00PM at 

the Sheraton Grand Phoenix located at 340 N 3rd St, Phoenix, AZ 85004. 

Board Staff have been advised that as many as four or more Board Members may be attending the 

Arizona Respiratory Care Society 2019 Conference at any given time.  If a quorum is present, please be 

advised that this is not a meeting of the Board and that no Board business will be discussed amongst the 

members in attendance at the Conference.  In addition, if a quorum is present they will not be voting or 

discussing any past or future agenda items.  

DATED this 23rd day of August, 2019 

. 

Jack Confer 
Executive Director 

Public Notice of the Board of 

Respiratory Care Examiners 

Notice of the Possible Presence of Quorum on August 26th to 28th, 2019 


